
NLTA Office Reopening on July 6th
June 29, 2020

The NLTA building at 3 Kenmount Road will be reopening to members and the general public on Monday, 
July 6th, 2020 by appointment only. All visitors to the NLTA building are asked to schedule an appointment 
through mail@nlta.nl.ca. Before visiting the NLTA please review the attached NLTA Visitor Information. These 
precautions are for the safety of NLTA staff and visitors to the NLTA building.

Thank you for your cooperation.

NLTA Visitor Information

https://files.constantcontact.com/30b1bab4501/f3b3c226-ee16-4d8c-937a-fddaab1c3d64.pdf

